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An update for our customers on Coronavirus (COVID-19)

As a valued customer of the Poco Loco family we appreciate 
your loyalty. On behalf of our team, I’m writing with an update 
on what we’re doing to prioritise your health and safety when 
you dine/takeaway or have delivery from Poco Loco 
Restaurant.

With the increased uncertainty that coronavirus (COVID-19) is 
causing around the world, our highest priority is the health and 
well-being of our employees and customers. With this in mind, 
we wanted to let you know that we already adhere to 
comprehensive cleanliness procedures. We have also imple-
mented additional COVID-19 cleanliness-speci�c procedures, 
which also includes training and information to our sta� in 
conjunction with our existing high standards. 

Like other businesses tackling this issue, we’re being guided by 
the Ministry of Health, and we hope everyone continues to 
support all types of local businesses. 


